
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 1st July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy Friday! 

It has been a busy week in Year 6.As  we continue the final descent, learning has contin-

ued.  

In maths, we have continued exploring different ways of multiplying, - we have now 

learned the Japanese, Egyptian, Chinese and Russian methods—Russian has come our as 

the clear favourite.  

In English, we have  finished Chinese Cinderella which was wonderfully powerful and have 

been recapping some of the grammar curriculum. We have also started our new novel: 

There’s A Boy In The Girls’ Bathroom. 

Play rehearsals are continuing—the aim is for everyone to be script-free by Monday—

please encourage your child to spend time learning their lines this weekend. The songs are 

also on GC 

The performances will be on Wednesday 13th July—there will be in the afternoon and 

there will be an evening performance at 6pm, with children needing to be in school at  

5:30 pm, please. If your child is unable to attend, please let me know straight away, in 

case we need to shuffle people about. 

In geography, we have been learning about Death Valley and why deserts are so hot. 

In PE, cricket and athletics has continued—the build-up to sports day is on! 

In computing, the children had great fun, following a treasure hunt using QR codes . 

Star of the week this week is Archie and Writer of the Week is Emily -well done to both pu-

pils  

Please remember that a large cereal box will be needed for Tuesday’s science lesson. 

There is a reading task on GC for home learning. 

Kindest regards 

Nuala Gilmore, Monica Moldovean, Beckie Offley & Manjit Kaur 

Nuala.gilmore1@moulton.suffolk.sch.uk 
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